
Parker, Bryan 

From: 
Sent: 

Dan Dryden <ddryden@northernhealth.org> 
Friday, March 07, 2014 10:45 AM 

To: Parker, Bryan 
Cc: Mary-Anne Ponti; Shelli Kritzman (mkritzman@mpcphysics.com) 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

RE: Info needed for NRC license renewal- Additional Info for CN 582735 
2014 3-6 NRC additional info signed copy.pdf; ATI00001.txt 

Mr. Parker, 

Mclaren Northern Michigan acknowledges receipt of RAI. Please see the attached signed pdf in response to your 
request. If you have questions or require additional information please call on me. 

Sincerely, 

Dan 

Daniel Dryden, MS, RSO, DABR 
Medical Physicist 
Mclaren Northern Michigan 
416 Connable Ave 
Petoskey,MI49770 
ddryden@northernhealth.org 
phone: 231-487-4264 
fax: 231-487-7840 

From: Parker, Bryan [mailto:Bryan.Parker@nrc.ggy] 
Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2014 4:46PM 
To: Dan Dryden 
SUbject: FW: Info needed for NRC license renewal 

Mr. Dryden, 

Please ignore my previous attachment and use this one. I inadvertently left off an item. 

I apologize for any confusion. 

Bryan 

From: Parker, Bryan 
Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2014 4:25PM 
To: 'ddryden@northernhealth.org' 
Subject: Info needed for NRC license renewal 

Mr. Dryden, 

I left you a voicemail on this earlier. I am performing the review of the renewal of your NRC License No. 21-
16732-01 and have a need for additional information to continue that review. 
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Please review the attached Request for Additional Info and let me know if you have any questions. You may 
respond electronically by attaching a signed PDF file of your response to an email and sending it to 
me. Indicate that it is "Additional Info for CN 582735." 

I'm hoping this can be turned around quickly so I complete the review soon. Please provide a response within 
7 days (by Thu March 13) if at all possible. 

Again, if you have any questions, please let me know. 

Also, please acknowledge your receipt of this RAI. 

Thank you. 
Bryan 

Bryan A. Parker 
Health Physicist 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission- Region Ill 

2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

bryan. parker@ nrc.gol( 

678-828-7050 

630-515-1078 (fax) 

.---~·u.S.NRC 
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northernhealth.org 

3-07-2014 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region Ill, Materials licensing 
2443 Warrenville Road 
Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 
630-829-9887 

Re: Additional information for license renewal No. 21-16732-01, Mclaren 
Northern Michigan 
Control No. 582735 

1) Yes, we wish to keep the second location in Cheboygan, MI. The 
address is: 

Mclaren Northern Michigan Cheboygan Campus 
7 48 South Main Street 
Cheboygan, Ml49112"" 

'/q7t..J 

The Cheboygan site is limited to 10 CFR 35.100, 35.200, 35.300 and 
31.11 materials. 

2) There will be no PET isotopes at any of the locations on this license. PET 
imaging is provided by a mobile company that has a separate NRC 
license. 

3) Please set the total possession limit for all 35.300 materials as One Curie 

4) Radiation monitory instruments are not calibrated by this license. We 
contract with a licensed vendor for all radiation monitory instrumentation 
calibrations. Radiation monitoring instruments will be calibrated by a 
person qualified to perform survey meter calibrations. 

If you have questions or require additional information please contact me at 
231-487-4264. 

Cc. Mary-Anne Ponti, COO 
Michelle Kritzman, MS, DABR 2014 3-8 NRC additional info.doc 


